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Individual photographs for
the 1991 Ouachitonian will
be taken Monday, Sept.17 -
Thursday, Sept. 20 and
Monday, Sept. 24-Thursday,
Sept. 27. James Burge will
be taking pictures each
day from nine till noon
and one till four in

ESC room 202. There is

no sitting fee, and you
must have your picture
made at this time if it

is to appear in the
yearbook. All students,
faculty, and staff are
encouraged to participate.
To avoid long lines, if
you have not already done
so, please make an appoint-
ment with the photographer's
secretary in ESC room 202.
Sunday attire is requested.

There will be a CMF
meeting Sept. 17 at
7 p.m. in Berry
Chapel. The speaker
will be Dr. Paul
Sanders.
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